
 

           

Wednesday 9th January 2019 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Y3 Cycling Day 
 
On Tuesday 15th January 2019, as part of the school’s involvement with the Sustrans Bike It 
project, we have arranged for Year 3 children to take part in a cycling day.  
 
The sessions will be run by Amanda Dufresne, our school’s Bike It Officer and will take place 
on the school playground.   
 
During the sessions, the children will practise their cycling skills on the playground and take 
part in a Bicycle Biology session, learning about the different parts of the bicycle and some 
basis maintenance techniques.                         
 
Please remember: 
 

 To bring in your child’s bike which must be in good working order. 

 Bring in their cycle helmet. We will have a couple of spares if you do not have one. 

 Wear warm clothes i.e. trousers/leggings/tights and a pair of gloves.  
 

Please return the reply-slip below by Friday 11th January. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mr. D. Killa   
Year 3 Class Teacher   

 

 
Year Three Cycling Day 
 
 
Name of your child: _______________________________________________       
 
My child does not have a bike  
 
I am happy for my child to share their bike with another child if necessary: yes      no  
 
 
Signed: _________________________________      
 


